Alternate Meal

Please Note:
The Alternate Meal
is available to
Congregate
participants only!

Apr 3 - 7
Egg Salad
Sandwich/Soup

Mon Apr 3
Sheppard’s Pie.
Tossed salad, wheat
roll, apple cobbler,
milk

Tue Apr 4
Chicken alfredo, mixed
veggies, tossed salad,
garlic stick, mixed
fruit, milk

Wed Apr 5
Soft beef tacos,
refried beans, corn,
flour tortillas, fruit
cobbler, salsa, milk

Thu Apr 6
Spaghetti w/meat
balls, tossed salad,
green beans, garlic
stick, fresh fruit, milk

Fri Apr7
Beef Stroganoff,
tossed salad, glazed
carrots, fruit, wheat
roll, cake, milk

Mon Apr 10
Oven Fried chicken,
three bean salad,
mixed veggies,
wheat roll, fruit
crisp, milk
Mon Apr 17
Chicken
parmesan/pasta,
tossed salad, green
beans, wheat roll,
cinnamon pears, milk

Tue Apr 11
Beef patty, mashed
potatoes/gravy, wheat
roll, broccoli, fruit
cobbler, milk

Wed Apr 12
Beef stew, tossed
salad, peas and carrots,
biscuit, fruit, milk

Thu Apr 13
Teriyaki Chicken/rice,
tossed salad, oriental
veggies, wheat roll,
mandarin oranges, milk

Fri Apr 14
Wheat French toast,
scrambled egg, oven
browned potatoes,
fruit salad, milk

Tue Apr 18
Roast Beef, mashed
potatoes/gravy, glazed
carrots, tossed salad,
wheat roll, jello/fruit,
milk

Wed Apr 19
Egg, cheese, vegetable
casserole, fruit salad,
hash brown potatoes,
coffee cake, milk

Thu Apr 20
Pork loin, rice/gravy,
beets, tossed salad,
wheat roll, fruit, milk

Fri Apr 21
BBQ Chicken, baked
potato, coleslaw, wheat
roll, fresh fruit, milk

Mon Apr 24
Chili w/beans,
tossed salad, beets,
steamed rice,
cornbread,
jello/fruit, milk

Tue Apr 25
Beef Patty/wheat bun,
baked fries, coleslaw,
shredded lettuce,
tomato, onion, pickle,
fruit crips, milk

Wed Apr 26
Chicken strips, winter
squash, tossed salad,
wheat roll, fruit, milk

Thu Apr 27
Sweet Sour
Meatballs/rice,
oriental veggies,
tossed salad, wheat
roll, fruit, milk

Fri Apr 28
Baked chicken, mashed
potatoes/gravy, mixed
veggies, wheat roll,
jello w/fruit, milk

Apr 10 - 14
Turkey Chef Salad

Apr 17 - 21
Roast Beef
w/Provolone on
Wheat,
Vegetable Soup

Apr 24 - 28
Cobb Salad

Autumn Glow 801-444-2290
Golden Years 801-451-3660
North Davis 801-525-5080
Please call for lunch reservations at least Three days in advance.
Menu subject to change at any time!

